
COGE report to UCC 

April 16, 2021 

 

Ongoing activities: 

 

1. At our meeting on March 31, COGE discussed and passed Anthropology’s proposal to 

change the title of the course and its description. The proposal was approved 16 in favor, one 

abstention.  

 

2. History proposed to rename History Connections 267. COGE unanimously passed the 

History 267 renaming proposal. 

 

3. The rest of our meeting took up the Bachelor of General Studies Discussion. COGE devoted 

all of some of February and all of March discussing versions of the BGS (now BPS) 

proposal. A supplemental meeting was held on April 2 for more discussion and a vote. The 

proposal passed and was forwarded to the UCC. 

 

4. Leslie Kilgore from CCRI’s COGE will be visiting COGE in April to discuss theier general 

education program.  

 

5. The student survey of general education at RIC went out to students on April 2. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

J. Zornado 

 

 


